
 

To report a Clogged Catch Basin or Report Illegal Dumping – Call 1-888-CLEANLA 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To:  Businesses and Property Owners within the City of Industry 

 

 

 

 

Subject:  City of Industry - Stormwater Inspection Program 

 

 

The California Regional Water Quality Control Board has issued a New Municipal 

Separate Storm Sewer System (MS4) Permit (Board Order R4-2012-0175) to 84 cities 

within Los Angeles County. This permit requires each city to improve the quality of 

water that enters into storm water collection systems.  Focusing on water quality will 

control the amount of pollution to our groundwater basin, the San Jose Creek, the San 

Gabriel River and the ocean. 

 

As was required under the previous stormwater permit, this new permit requires the City 

to inspect certain businesses to ensure that they are complying with requirements, and 

that the appropriate Best Management Practices are being implemented.  Your facility 

has been identified as one that may require inspection and or application for coverage 

under the permit guidelines. 

 

The City has enlisted the services of CNC Engineering, Inc. to conduct these inspections.  

The consultant is visiting your facility to determine the type of business you are engaged 

in and the appropriate Standard Industrial Classification (SIC) code for your facility. If 

the permit requires an inspection based on your SIC code, the consultant will be 

completing a checklist of permit and City Ordinance requirements.  Your cooperation and 

assistance is necessary and appreciated.  If necessary, the inspection may be scheduled 

for a future date. 

 

Should you require further details about this program, please contact Elizabeth Ruedas at 

(626) 333-0336 x248 or James Cramsie at (949) 863-0588 x8109. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Clement N. Calvillo  

City Engineer   


